
 
 

 
 
 

Landonline Replacement 

 

Survey and Spatial New Zealand are continuing to advocate for surveyors’ perspectives 

(based on feedback from our branches) to be taken into consideration in the programme to 

Rebuild Landonline, with regular connection between Survey and Spatial New Zealand and 

LINZ at three levels:  

- Lead Consulting Surveyor position to share surveyors’ perspectives with the developers 

who are working on the program  

- A Survey Working Group with 10 of our members from around New Zealand meeting with 

the Rebuilding Landonline team every three months to provide initial feedback on LINZ 

thinking to date. 

- The Stakeholder Forum is the governance level representation of our membership to LINZ 

governance.  

The Lead Consulting Surveyor is now confident that the issues raised by surveyors are well 

understood by LINZ, and is looking forward to  working to include to capture more surveyor 

feedback as Rebuilding Landonline proceeds , and in particular, to understand how well the 

design of the new system is going to addressing the issues and opportunities highlighted by 

our members in his first round of branch meetings. 

 

 


